
Touch A Truck

We are revved up that approximately 500 people attended our second annual Jackson Township
Touch-A-Truck event on Saturday, Oct. 21!

A big thanks goes to everyone who brought trucks, vehicles and equipment for kids to explore
including our own Jackson Township Police Department and Jackson Township Public Works
Department. We also appreciate our vendors and volunteers who were there to help with the
event. 

Finally, thank you to our residents and community members who came out to support us. It was
a great day because of YOU.

If you are interested in sponsoring or donating to our 2024 Touch-A-Truck Event or if your
organization has a truck or unique vehicle and you are interested in participating in this event,
please khuttinger [at] jackson-township.com (contact us)!
 

https://www.jackson-township.com/parks-and-recreation/page/touch-truck
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